
MINNESOTA O FFICE OF ADMINISTRATIVE HEARINGS 

Mailing Address: 
P.O. Box 64620 
St. Paul, Minnesota 55164-0620 

June 20, 2012 

Larry Remmen (Via E-Mail) 
Community Development Director 
Detroit Lakes City Hall 
P. 0. Box 647 
Detroit Lakes, MN 56502 

600 North Robert Street 
Saint Paul, Minnesota 55101 

Barbara Schmidt 
Detroit Township Clerk 
26324 N. Tower Road 
Detroit Lakes, MN 56501 

Re: A-7795 Detroit Lakes/Detroit Township 
(Notice oflntent for Annexation dated 3-13-12; 20.5 acres) 

Dear Mr. Remmen and Ms. Schmidt: 

Voice: (651) 361-7900 
TTY: (651) 361-7878 
Fax: (651) 361-7936 

The Office of Administrative Hearings (OAR)-Municipal Boundary Adjustment Unit (MBAU) 
received a request from the City of Detroit Lakes to withdraw the above-referenced notice of 
intent and close MBAU Docket No. A-7795. 

Please be advised that on June 20, 2012 the Office of Administrative Hearings granted the City's 
request to withdraw the notice of intent and closed MBAU Docket No. A-7795. No further 
action will be taken MBAU Docket No. A-7795. 

If you have any questions, please contact me or Star Holman at 651-361-7909 or 
star.holman@state.mn.us. 
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Timothy{ O~~k~v Iv{A /_ 
Assistant Chief Admmistratlve Law Judge 
Municipal Boundary Adjustment Unit 
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